

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
WASHINGTON
July 27, 1915.

My dear Mr. Slayden:

I have the honor to acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 25th, enclosing check for \$166.80, being a refund of the amount expended by Consul-General Philip C. Hanna, in connection with the transportation of certain Sisters of the Catholic Church, from Monterey, Mexico, to San Antonio, Texas.

The drafts for this amount, together with the accounts, will be sent you at a later date.

I am, Sir,

Your obedient servant,

Monnener

Chief, Bureau of Accounts.

The Honorable

James L. Slayden,

San Antonio, Texas.

